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Carrier Notification
SN91082618

Date: September 24, 2001

To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECs)

Subject: CLECs – Telephone Number Ranges - Manual Process

This is to advise that consecutive telephone number ranges can now be manually submitted to
the Local Carrier Service Centers (LCSC).

The following process should be followed when submitting telephone number ranges.

•  The telephone numbers must be in a consecutive range.

•  If the Number Portability (NP) page is used, the LNUM field must be completed in
accordance with the rules outlined in the “BellSouth Business Rules” or a spreadsheet
must be attached with numbers that are in a consecutive range.

•  The Purchase Order Number (PON) must be limited to 2000 telephone numbers per
Local Service Request (LSR).  If there are more than 2000 numbers, another PON must
be submitted with the Related Purchase Order Number (RPON) field completed
indicating the original PON.

Please contact your BellSouth account team representative with any questions.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley – Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services
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